
8/25/2014

445 E JENNIE AVE
HERMISTON, OR 97838

Dear DAVID HACKLER,

PUBLIC HEALTH DIVISION
Drinking Water Services

800 NE Oregon Street, #640
Portland, OR 97232-2162

Phone      971-673-0405
FAX      971-673-0694

TTY-Nonvoice      971-673-0375

John A. Kitzhaber, MD, Governor

DUN-ROLLIN MOBILE HOME PARK
DAVID HACKLER

RE: Administrative Notice for failure to submit Lead and Copper (LCR) 
sampling results.  Must sample before September 30, 2014.

5 LCR samples to be collected every 3 years

This letter is to inform you that LCR sampling results have not been submitted for 
PWS # OR4101044 during the most recent monitoring period.

This is a violation of Oregon Administrative Rule 333-061-0036(2)(c) or OAR 333-
061-0040.  Furthermore, the Oregon Health Authority, Drinking Water Services 
(DWS) has not received sample results for these chemicals for the current 
monitoring period.

LCR samples must be collected during the warmest part of the year, which has 
been determined to be between June 1 and September 30.  Samples collected 
outside this period do not qualify for compliance.

 
You can submit sampling results to DWS using one of the following methods:
 

Also, sampling results must be received by DWS no later than January 10, 2015 
(within 10 days of the end of the current monitoring period).



Respectfully,

Drinking Water Services

•  Fax the report to (971) 673-0694

•  Email the report to:  dwp.dmce@state.or.us

•  Mail the report to:        Water Quality Reports
                                       P.O. Box 14350
                                       Portland, OR 97293-0350

For faxed data, please include a cover sheet with the number of 
pages including the cover, your name, and your phone number.

Please contact Bill Goss/Amy Word with REGION 1 at (541) 276-8006 if you have 
any questions.

If the required sampling results are not received, it may result in enforcement action, 
which could include the assessment of civil penalties.

Your immediate attention to this matter is appreciated.


